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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
July 1, 2021 

 
 
 

To:  Sheila Jones, Supervisor, District I 
     Trey Baxter, Supervisor, District II 
     Gerald Steen, Supervisor, District III 
    Karl Banks, Supervisor, District IV 
    Paul Griffin, Supervisor, District V 
 
 
 

From:  Tim Bryan, P.E., PTOE 
        County Engineer  
 
 

Re: Summary Change Order/Project Closeout 
 Onsite Water and Sewer Utilities, Project Pine  
 
 
The Engineering Department recommends approval of this Summary Change Order with Hemphill 
Construction.  This CO includes quantity adjustments for the completed work with no additional cost 
beyond the original contract price. It is also requested the President be authorized to sign the attached form.  

 



 

137 executive Drive Suite F • Madison, MS 39110 • Phone: (601) 499-1723 • Fax: (662) 510 -2197  
 

July 1, 2021 
 
Tim Bryan, P.E. 
County Engineer, Madison County, Mississippi 
3137 South Liberty Street 
Canton, Mississippi 39046 
 
Re: Project Pine – Onsite Utilities – Water and Sewer  
 Contractor Summary Change Order Close Out Hemphill Construction 
 MCEDA Madison Mega Site Utility Infrastructure in Support of Project Pine 
 
 
Dear Mr. Bryan, 
 
Please find attached Contractor Summary Change Order for construction of the Onsite Mega Site Water and 
Sewer Utilities for Hemphill Construction Inc. 
 
Work has been completed and this Summary Change Order closes all quantity adjustments for the completed 
work with No additional cost beyond the original contract price. 
 
Civil-Link recommends approval by the Board of Supervisors. 

 
Please let me know if you have any questions or comments. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Chad A. Wages, P.E. 
Engineering Manager 
Civil-Link 
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